
ARE DRUGS ALLOWED AT THE
WHITE TULIP HOSTEL
AMSTERDAM?
At The White Tulip Hostel in Amsterdam, we maintain a strict no-drugs policy to
ensure the safety and comfort of all our guests. Although Amsterdam is
celebrated for its leniency towards substances like cannabis and mushrooms,
our primary goal is to provide a secure and welcoming environment. This policy
covers all forms of drugs, including cannabis, hashish, cocaine, and
mushrooms. We request that guests adhere to this rule and other hostel
guidelines to maintain a friendly atmosphere. Our staff is always available to
assist with any questions related to local drug laws and safety measures, so
don't hesitate to reach out during your stay. The White Tulip Hostel: More Than
Just a Place to Stay Why a No-Drugs Policy? At The White Tulip Hostel,
situated in the heart of Amsterdam on Warmoesstraat, our no-drugs policy isn't
just a rule—it's a commitment to creating a safe, enjoyable environment for
every guest. While Amsterdam's coffeeshops and the Red-light district offer
unique experiences, drugs can disrupt the friendliness and security of a
communal living space. Respecting our policies ensures a pleasant stay for
everyone involved. . .
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http://youtube.com/channel/UCMt3mCgsQXY-J6Q9PmMAC7g

